Bahamas Broadcasting «Ielevision Commission

ZNS 1 - 1540 KCS ZNS 2 - 1240 KCS
NASSAU — BAHAMAS
PHONE 2-4623 P. O. BOX 1347

Tth., April 1954

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler,
4520 So. Julian
Englewood, Colorado,

T Ol

Dear Mr, Nittler,

Thank you very much for your reception
report on our transmission on 2lst., November 1960 . Ve

are very glad to verify this report, and look forward to
further reports from you in the future,

Thanking you for your interest and

Yours 31ncerel

(s HaBx BETHEL )
General Manager,ZNS.
Nassau Bahamas.

co-operation,




